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Mail in voting is essential to our high voter turnout rate. It makes it possible for 

residents to take their time and vote thoughtfully at their convenience. Taking away 

mail in voting from a state that is so used to it will suppress the vote and make it 

more difficult for working families and our marginalized population to make their 

voices heard. I 100% oppose in person voting being the standard.  


